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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

February 15, 2018 
 

 
This morning, administrators at Guthrie Junior High School were notified of a possible 
threat to student safety.  The information was immediately turned over to the Guthrie 
Police Department for investigation.  The person making the threat was taken into 
custody by law enforcement.  At no time were students in any danger and no change in 
security levels for the school building were warranted.   
 
Quote from Guthrie Public Schools Superintendent Dr. Mike Simpson: 
 
“I appreciate the students who notified us of this threat.  I also want to thank the building 
administration and Guthrie Police Department for their swift response.” 
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